7th Grade Students
Coulwood Middle School
500 Kentberry Drive
980-343-6090

May 4, 2021

Dear Parent or Guardian:

As we approach the end of a most unusual school year, we would like to share information on the expectations
for students to participate in end-of-year testing. Unlike spring 2020, students are expected to take the following
tests,

e [End-of-grade tests in reading and mathematics
Unfortunately, it is not possible to have students take these tests at home. Students will take these tests in
person, in school, with health and safety protocols in place. The well-being of our students, teachers, and

communities is the highest priority. To support safe settings and to give students access to the tests, the testing
window has been extended so fewer students are in a school at the same time.

Beginning on May 12, all Coulwood STEM Academy students will move to FULL REMOTE. All students are
required to come to school in person only on their specified testing dates. Please see calendar below:

Wednesday, May 12- 7" grade Reading EOG

Thursday, May 13- Remote

Friday, May 14- 7" grade Math EOG

Monday, May 17 - Friday May 28- Remote

Students are expected to log in for school EVERY DAY when not in school testing.

e Students need to be at school before 8 am.

We will begin testing promptly at 8:15.

Any students arriving late will not be permitted to test.

Full Remote Academy students will need a ride to school, unless they submitted a request through the
transportation survey that was due last week.

e Students may be picked up after testing is complete.

If you have any questions are concerns please contact the school.
Thank you for all that you do for your students!

Sincerely,

Principal



